
From: Sullivan, Timothy J.
Sent: 9/1/2011 4:33:33 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: LLNL Application Procedural Question

Hi,

Thanks for the note.

I didn't realize that it was filed on July 18 (I had thought august). I just received the hardcopy in the 
mail. I was working on other things (Smart Grid Deployment plan and metrics) and didn't plan to get to 
it until next week, I will set something up tomorrow for mid September. I have several PHC's already: 
Sept 7 and Sept 16, and I'll squeeze in another.

I fear I have too many cases and am starting to feel crushed.

Tim

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Thu 9/1/2011 4:10 PM 
To: Sullivan, Timothy J.
Subject: LLNL Application Procedural Question

Tim - are we going to see a schedule or a PHC any time in the near future ? Just 
checking. Thx.

SB GT&S 0001569

mailto:BKC7@pge.com

